

September 9, 1985

FRED —

WOURD YOU PRESSE

HELP ME THE PROPER

ANSWELL AS INDICATED

(*)

UDT-SEAL Museum AlA, North Hutchinson Island P. O. Box 1117 Fort Pierce, FL 33454

Dear Captain Olson:

Thank you for the invitation to participate in establishment of the UDT-SEAL Museum. I am now attempting to identify equipment furnished by Smith & Wesson over the years and organize a suitable backdrop for whatever we might be able to provide.

Even though we are in the very early planning phase and cannot make any substantative commitment at this time, I would appreciate your assistance to identify.

*

 should weapons be deactivated to reduce theft potential and insurance requirements

- S&W equipment used that might not show on our listing

- information on acceptability of displays, giving

size, space format restrictions, etc.
- any other fund raising activities associated with

this effort, i.e. raffles.

 Federal Firearms Licensee data including signed copy of FFL, to facilitate shipment/transfer of equipment.

Please provide any additional information available so we can continue to formulate our program. We look forward to positive corporate response for participating in this noble effort and to supporting you with an appropriate professional display.

Sincerely,

Director, Federal Marketing

DBL: cap